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0n 16th September, 2022 the Woman’s Cell of the college organised a programme to sensitise the girl 

students regarding various aspects related to their self-development. The Women’s Cell has decided to 

conduct the programme every month by focussing on specific issues related to girls and women. 

The first programme on 16th September, 2022, deals with Awareness on Gender oppression and its 

various forms and how girls can take steps to prevent those. Assistant Professor Miss. Shubhangi Deka 

and Assistant Professor Miss. Sanghamitra Devi both from M.Com Department of the college elaborately 

highlighted the issues on their speech. Different faculty members of the college also shared their views on 

the topic. The session was conducted by the members of the Women Cell of the college.  

  

  

  


